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To: futurescape@asu.edu




This is a friendly reminder about our exciting Futurescape City Tour this  Saturday, December 1st. We will meet in the lobby of the Arizona Science Center (600 East Washington Street).
Please have your coffee beforehand, as we will not be in the AZ Science Center long enough for coffee service. We have a busy day planned so we need to get on the move promptly at 9am. We should conclude the tour around 4:15pm.
Things to keep in mind:
- Do not forget your camera
- Dress appropriately: comfortable shoes, sunscreen, hat
We will be providing a Tour Kit with a notebook, water bottle, pen, and some surprises.
Parking will be validated in the Heritage and Science Center Parking lot at no charge to you.
After the Tour please allow some time at home to upload the photos you took during the day. We will provide detailed instructions for handling your pictures, but in case you need technical assistance, we can help you get started at the end of the tour.
Remember that we will meet on Monday December 3rd from 5:00-8:00 pm. 
We very much look forward to seeing you this Saturday!
 All the best,
Futurescape City Tours Team

-- 
 
Carlo Altamirano
Human and Social Dimensions of Science and Technology
Consortium for Science, Policy and Outcomes 
Center for Nanotechnology in Society 
Arizona State University

futurescape@asu.edu
Futurescape City Tours Project



-- 
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Kathryn D. de Ridder-Vignone
kathryn.deriddervignone@asu.edu
kvignone@gmail.com
Arizona State University
Center for Nanotechnology in Society
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